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“Together we are safe, respectful learners working hard to achieve success” 

The weather is starting to warm up 

which is fantastic, however, it does 

mean that hats and drink bottles are a 

necessity. We are still unable to use the 

bubblers so please ensure your children 

are bringing drink bottles each day. 

Students need to wear a bucket or broad 

brimmed hat in order to play in the sun, 

if your child does not bring a hat to 

school they will need to play or sit in a 

shaded area.  

Just a reminder that we are still following 

departmental guidelines regarding 

students and staff who are unwell. 

Please keep your children home if they 

are unwell, if your child comes to school 

unwell we will be required to call you to 

collect them.  

Next week, we have Gymnastics 

starting. Each class will attend 

Gymnastics lessons on a Wednesday. 

We are very excited to welcome Vaughn 

from Invert Gymnastics back to run 

these sessions with our students.  

We are extremely excited to be able to 

have Kindergarten Orientation sessions, 

face-to-face, this term. We ask parents 

to please maintain social distancing 

when dropping students off and picking 

them up at the back gate. We ask 

parents to please remain outside the 

school gates, children will be collected 

from the back gate by Miss Robertson.  

Our dates for Kindergarten Orientation 

are: 

Monday, 26th of October- 9:20am-

10:20am 

Wednesday, 11th of November- 9:20 

am -11:20am 

Thursday, 26th of November- 9:20 

am -11:30am 

Friday, 11th of December- 9:20 am -

1:30pm 

Yesterday we had a visit from the very 

talented author Stephanie Owen-

Reeder. Our students were enthralled 

with her stories, knowledge and 

historical facts. We thank Stephanie for 

her time and thank Rosemary Thomas 

for her organisation, contribution and 

time for the visit.  

Miss Robertson has been extremely 

busy creating an amazing series of 

videos to support parents with home 

reading theory and strategies. The 

series of short videos are being 

displayed on our Facebook page and on 

Class Dojo. If you haven’t seen them yet 

please check them out, they are 

extremely worthwhile. Miss Robertson 

will continue to post one video a week 

for the rest of the term.  

Due to COVID-19 we have been unable 

to book in camps or excursions this 

year, however, our teachers have very 

kindly offered to facilitate an overnight 

‘Camp Out’ here at school for years 3-6, 

and there will be a special pizza and 

movie night for k-2. This will be held on 

Thursday the 10th of December. More 

information regarding this will be 

communicated shortly. We did want to 

let families know now that it is coming 

up, as there will be a cost to families for 

food and activities.  

Kristy Grant 

http://www.gunning-p.schools.nsw.edu.au




By Kindergarten  



Community Notices 

Crookwell Amateur 

Dramatic Society 

The vicar of Dibley will be this years 

CADS’ Production and we hope you will 

be able to go and support! The show 

will run for the first three weeks in 

November. 

For more informtation , please email 

crookwellcads@gmail.com 

Body Shop Fundraiser  
With Gunning Gold unfortunately being 

cancelled this year, the P&C are 

coordinating a different fundraiser that 

is just in time for Christmas!   

Sarah Kohonen, our lovely local Body 

Shop Consultant, has organised a Bath 

and Body Fundraiser.  All products 

make perfect gifts, or are a perfect treat 

for yourself.  The bonus is that 100% of 

the profits goes straight to the P&C! 

An order form is attached to this 

newsletter.  Please return orders and 

payment by 19th November, to the 

office.  Delivery of all orders will be on 

10th December, being sent home with 

students.  

Gunning Cricket Blast 
HAVE A BLAST! Get into Woolworths 

cricket blast. It’s a fun and active 

program for kids of all abilities - whether 

it’s your first time with a bat or you’re a 

backyard cricket star! 

Friday’s at 3:45pm - starts the 6th of 

November. 

Martin and Trish Stewart -  

0417 056 888 

stewytiff@hotmail.com 

Kindy Orientation Dates 

Kindergarten Orientation will be held on the 

following dates and times: 

Monday 26th October -  

9:20am to 10:30am 

Wednesday 11th November -  

9:20am to 11:30am 

Thursday 26th November -  

9:20am to 11:30am 

Friday 11th December -  

9:20am to 1:30am 

 

Book Club 
Please Return all book club orders by 

Thursday the 22nd of October (tomorrow). 


